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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Redecoration 
We are pleased to say that internal redecoration 

has begun and is really beginning to brighten up the  

school. The caretaking team from Bishop Luffa 

worked hard over half term week to re-paint  

the main corridors.  The children are especially  

delighted with the school logo of St George slaying  

a dragon the team have created.  

 

 

 

 

In addition, the Bishop Luffa library team have 

created a wonderful temporary library space, 

whilst a dedicated library room is being 

planned and prepared. Hopefully, the new 

library will be ready to ‘open’ in January.  

 

 

 

 What have we been learning this week?  
Our work on the text ‘Beegu’ has continued in both classes.  

My goodness me, there were some very excited ‘detectives’ in school when they spotted 

the tiny alien spacecraft in the school grounds! Here are a few pictures of some of our 

work this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When we searched the school grounds, this is what we found… 
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School Photographs 
This morning the school photographer was in school (strictly following all covid 

regulations).  She took photographs of individual children only, in accordance with their 

risk assessment.  Class and sibling photographs will be taken in the summer term. 

We are looking forward to sharing them with you as soon as we receive the proofs.  

 

Nasal Spray Flu Vaccination 

This will be happening in school tomorrow morning and will be offered only to children 

whose parents have given their written permission. We will gently encourage children to 

have the vaccine if their parents have requested it, but will not force any child to have 

the vaccine in school if they are in any way distressed by the prospect.   You will be 

informed if your child doesn’t receive the vaccination.  

 

Finally 
I had a parental enquiry regarding the school’s policy on behaviour and behaviour 

management in school, which I realised we should have shared with everyone!  Our policy 

is based on the latest research and best practice, which is being reviewed regularly. Here 

is a link to the policy, which can be found on the school’s website ….. 

http://www.rumboldswhyke.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/policies/  

The policy has been in place since September 2019, was approved by the IEB (Governors) 

in January 2020 and will continue until its next review date. There is an archived version 

of the previous policy alongside the approved version, so that parents can see the changes 

which were made.    

 

Please do take a look at some of the wonderful 

work which is on the school website if you have 

a chance, the poppies and pumpkin work is amazing!  
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